TS-080790-P

May 3, 2008

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission P.O. Box 12147 Olympla, Wa. 98504

Attn:

Carole Washburn

Request for 12 month discontinuance

Regarding Permit # BC000109
Bill Walsh DBA Westport Ocean Shores Passenger Ferry

Reason for request: The approach into the Ocean Shores Marina & the Marina itself is too shallow to operate safely.

The Corps of Engineers and the Quinault Tribe have set no time table for dredging.

I will be attending a public meeting with multiple government entities at the Port of Grays Harbor on April 29th. The goal is to keep the ferry operating by dredging.

Bill Walsh Bill Walsh

360-580-0093

2000 MAY -5 AM 8: 0